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22nd January ‘24

Re: Bedworth Making Music Day — Friday 9t February

Dear Park Lane Family,

We are thrilled to share that your child has been invited to attend Bedworth Making Music
Day on Friday ot February. The children will depart from Park Lane and make their way to
Nicholas Chamberlaine for 1:00pm on this day: this will mean that the children will eat their
lunch earlier than planned before departing school. The children are expected to be back at
school by the end of the school day,

The Making Music Day event is intended to raise the profile of music making in Bedworth
and offer your child the opportunity to make music with other children in the local area.
Music is a vitally important part of a young person’s education and can benefit them in so
many ways such as developing teamwork, self-esteem, focus and feelings of belonging. Music
also reduces anxiety and stress: as we have emerged from the pandemic, our children’s
wellbeing remains a priority. We recognise this is vitally important and want to work in
unison with the Warwickshire Music Hub to provide this enriching opportunity. Throughout
Year 5, your child has been learning to play the fife so therefore this will give them the
opportunity to apply their new skills and perform as part of a group.

To conclude the afternoon, there will be a concert held at Nicholas Chamberlaine beginning
at 2:30pm. We would be thrilled to invite you to attend to see the amazing music making
that your child has created during the session. The Mayor of Nuneaton and Bedworth
Councillor, Martin Walsh, will also be in attendance at the concert.

Please can we ask that the Google Form accompanying this letter is completed
by Wednesday 24t January to give permission for your child to attend and
allow appropriate plans to be made.

Should you have any further questions regarding the items discussed in this letter, do not
hesitate to contact your child’s class teacher through our Seesaw communication platform.

Yours sincerely,
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S Boyes
Assistant Head

Park Lane Primary School & Nursery, Park Lane, Nuneaton, Warwickshire, CV1io S8NL %}p
T: 02476 382924 E: admin2636 @welearn365.com W: www.parklane-gst.org

: : GRIFFIN
F: @plprimaryschool SCHOOLS

TRUST
Today’s Learners | Tomorrow’s Leaders




